
Exhibit 2

The instant application is being amended to reflect the following frequency substitutions

requested by FAA‘s Anuj Sinha:

o BAE Systems is deleting existing 113.8 MHz and substituting 113.950 MHz as a
replacement. FAA has assigned NGT 150103 for the new 113.950 MHz frequency.

o BAE Systems is deleting existing 116 MHz and substituting 116.350 MHz as a replacement.
FAA has assigned NGT 150104 for the new 116.350 MHz frequency.

In addition, this is to confirm that Mr. Sinha confirmed FAA coordination for the frequency 112

MHz under NGT 150071.


